
The Kane County Circuit Clerk’s Office will be suspending extended office hours for the month of 
November while employees are trained on the new Case Management Software that is being 
implemented.  The office will be closing at 4:30 p.m. starting Wednesday, November 2nd, 9th, 16th, 23rd 
and 30th.  In December the office will resume normal Wednesday business hours where the lobby is 
open to customers until 7:00 p.m. 

Please watch this website for any changes in the future. 

Thank you 

_________________________________________________________________________________ 

**Note – During the month of November 2016, Wednesday hours will be 8:30 to 4:30 while our 
employees are training on the New Case Management System.  


